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6th December, 2016 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

THE LITTLE MERMAID – CLASSES 2 TO 8 
 

With this letter, you should receive your tickets for our version of ‘The Little Mermaid’.  Due to the size 

of our school hall and the number of pupils, it is necessary to limit ticket allocations.  As space is at a 

premium, would you please note that admission will be by ticket only and no young children will be 

admitted to the evening performances.   
 

Every member of the audience is expected to remain until after the finale.  All children will be 

looked after in their classrooms.   
 

We kindly ask that you remain seated and not stand in the aisles or at the back of the hall, particularly 

near the DVD camera.  Ace Communications will be producing a DVD of the production, which can be 

ordered from the School Office from Thursday 15th December, at a cost of £7.50. 
 

Children will need to be at school at 6.00pm and collected from their classrooms at 8.00pm.  They 

should enter/exit through the usual doors.   
 

The Dress Rehearsal is taking place on Monday 12th December at 1.30pm.  Everyone is welcome to 

attend. 
 

Information about Class 1 and Pre-School’s performance of The Nativity has been circulated in a 

separate letter. 
 

Thank you for your continued support – we hope you enjoy the performances. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

S. A. Barnard-Taylor (Mrs) 

Headteacher 

 


